
From: Citlalli Cardenas  

Sent: Monday, July 7, 2025 5:02 PM 

Subject: Attendance at ALA Conference and Sponsored Meals Disclosure 

  

Hello, 

 

I am writing to formally report my attendance at the American Library Association (ALA) Annual 

Conference and Exhibition, which took place in Philadelphia, PA, from June 26 to June 28, 2025. I 

attended the conference in relation to City business, participating in professional development sessions, 

networking events, and industry discussions relevant to my role. 

 

During the conference, my meals were paid for by the American Library Association Spectrum 

Scholarship, which served as the sponsoring entity for this portion of my expenses. 

 

 

In Community,  

 

Citlalli Cardenas, B.A. | she/they/elle 

Library Clerk - Hourly | Chinatown Branch 

*hablo Español 

 

 


